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Upcoming	Events	
*Newly added to this newsletter calendar 

 

Tuesdays/Thursdays 
Wednesdays 
Thursdays 
Friday, Mar 11, 18, 25* 
 
Friday, March 25 
Tuesday, March 29 
 
Wed, March 30 
Wed, March 30 
Thursday, March 31 
Thursday, March 31 
Thursday, March 31* 
Friday, April 1 
Friday, April 1 
April 4-8 
Thursday, April 14 
Friday, April 15 
Saturday, May 7 
 

Free English Classes!  Tues 2:25-3:25 / Thurs 1:25-2:25 
“SWYK” 4th-6th Assemblies @ 8:15 (parents always invited) 
“SWYK” K-3rd Assemblies @ 8:15 (parents always invited) 
March “Friday Clubs”—no clubs on Friday, March 11 
 
Term 4 Work Deadline 
5th & 6th Grade Spring Music Concert 
“Make-up” MANDATORY RE-ENROLLMENT MEETINGS  
(1 of 2) Celebration of Excellence ReEnrollment Meeting 1:00pm 
(2 of 2) Celebration of Excellence ReEnrollment Meeting 4:45pm 
Reading University “RU Store” 
Spirit Wear “Thursday” 
New Date: 4th Grade Ambassador Event 12:30 
“Builder of the Year” Assembly – regular uniforms today, please 
End of Term 4 / Report cards come home 
No School – Spring Break 
Parent/Teacher Conferences 3-7pm 
Parent/Teacher Conferences – No school for students 
APA’s 4th Annual “Super Hero” Fun Run  

	
March	Builder	Theme:		I	am	a	Builder	When	I	am	Willing	to	Try	and		

When	I	Believe	in	my	Ability	to	Succeed	
	
We	all	know	them.		People	who	are	always	trying	new	things—not	concerned	about	
whether	they	will	be	“good	at	it”	right	from	the	start,	not	worried	that	it	might	be	hard—
people	who	jump	right	in	with	enthusiasm,	willing	to	try	and	with	an	underlying	belief	that	
they	can	be	successful	if	they	work	hard	and	keep	trying.		Of	course,	this	is	what	we	want	
for	our	children	too!		They	are	faced	with	new	challenges	daily	(that’s	what	learning	is	all	
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about!)	and	their	willingness	to	try	and	their	belief	that	they	have	the	ability	to	succeed	is	
key	to	their	progress!		In	your	families,	MODEL	THIS	for	your	children.		Say	the	words	out	
loud.		“I	am	going	to	try	this!		I	believe	I	can	succeed	if	I	work	hard	at	it	and	don’t	give	up!”		
You	will	be	a	powerful	example	for	your	children—and	you	will	be	amazed	at	how	your	
own	confidence	will	change!	
	
Staff	Appreciation	Week-THANK	YOU!	
Parents—thank	you	so	much	for	our	wonderful	staff	appreciation	week!		Your	donations	
and	participation	made	it	such	a	memorable	week	for	all	of	us!		We	hope	to	share	some	
photo	highlights	with	you	very	soon!		THANK	YOU!		(And	be	sure	you	submit	your	
volunteer	hours	and	donations	at	the	link	at	the	end	of	the	newsletter!)		
	
Yearbooks	are	ON	SALE!		Pre-sale	price	$25	until	March	31	
Our	2022	yearbooks	are	on	sale.		They	are	$25	until	March	31	and	will	be	$30	after	that	
date.		We	received	the	final	proof	from	the	printer	this	week	and	it	is	so	FANTASTIC!		We	
are	so	pleased	and	think	you	will	love	it	also!		A	yearbook	is	a	wonderful	keepsake	for	your	
student	and	your	family	to	remember	the	2021-2022	school	year.		There	will	be	a	limited	
number	of	yearbooks	available	after	March	31—so	order	yours	now!		Orders	are	done	
online.		If	you	need	assistance,	please	contact	the	front	office	staff.		purchaseyearbook.com	/	
Code:	APAWV1YB22	
	
APA	ANNUAL	DISTRICT	SUPER	HERO	FUN	RUN	-	SAVE	THE	DATE		

Mark	your	calendars	for	Saturday,	May	7th	-	10am	at	Oquirrh	Lake	Running	Trail,	
South	Jordan	UT.	Join	us	for	a	1k	or	5K	race,	food	trucks,	silent	auction,	and	
FM100.3	with	Rusty	Keys!	We	welcome	and	humbly	appreciate	VOLUNTEER	
HELP!		Especially	Trail	Marshals	(Trail	Marshals	will	receive	a	FREE	T-
SHIRT!)		Click	here	or	use	the	QR	code	to	volunteer:		Volunteer	Sign	Up.		More	
details	to	come...	

	
Reporting	Your	Volunteer	Hours	and	Donations	(Every	Week!)	

	We	are	coming	to	the	end	of	Term	4.		Please	update	your	volunteer	hours	
and	donations!	
This	info	will	be	included	with	each	newsletter	for	handy	access.	
Report hours & donations here: 
https://forms.gle/263GFvy31yMaZg927	

 
Newsletter	Readers	
You’re	here	again!		At	the	end	of	the	newsletter.		THANK	YOU!		Use	this	link	to	
put	your	name	in	the	drawing	if	YOU	read	the	newsletter!		J	
I'm	a	Newsletter	Reader!		https://forms.gle/kqEpD9do7SkecqkB8	
	
 


